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October 28, 1980

Ms. Toby O'Brien
The RAND Corporation
1700 Main Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Santa Monica, CA 90406 TO F01A-80-498

Dear Ms. O'Brien:

This is in response to your letter dated September 30, 1980, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
nonproprietary version of the winning proposal under NRC Request for
Proposal RS-0SD-80-016. *

A copy of the requested record is enclosed.

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your cooperation in
agreeing to an extension of time for our response to your request.
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/ J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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